
PTO Meeting 04/12/2023 

Meeting called to order 6:00 pm 

 

Old Business and Meeting Minutes – Britt Taylor 

 (Lisa makes a motion, Mr. Palmer seconds, all approved) 

Principal’s Report – Mr. Palmer 

Completed Spring Break and are in the final 9 weeks. Bond vote is coming up May 2nd. Had a PBIS assembly with one left 
for the year. 

*Mrs. Teasel – Literacy Coach: We has been using the Principal’s Fund and would like to thank the PTO’s support. We 
had an author’s visit. We were able to fund March’s Reading Month with each child receiving a book. There were trivia 
and games with kids being able to come down and pick out prizes like books, bookmarks, and pencils. Were able to 
purchase reading and literacy materials for classrooms. Programs for the upper elementary. Mrs. Teasel would like to 
thank the PTO all the support and really appreciates everything and is excited for next year.  

Principal of the day is almost completed.  

Vice President Report – Lisa Johnson 

Teacher Appreciation Week – May 8th – 12 th 

Movie Night – Friday, April 14th 

Skate Night – April 28th 

Ice Cream Social – May 19th 

Secretary Board Member – Britt Taylor 

Secretary is needed for next year.  

Treasurer Report – Chavonn Hussey 

In the process of closing things out for the school year. There are a few teacher allocations left. Available funds as of 
April 12, 2023 is $27,286.12. Total Allocated Funds $116,765.79. Total Unallocated Funds $29,271.02. 

Playground Clean Up and Refresh 

Some parents are asking to use some of the playground fund money towards cleaning up and refreshing/painting the 
playground. Mr. Palmer mentioned that Student Council does a cleanup day. Painting and stencils are possible and will 
look into it. We would need to check with grounds and bids as there is a process.  

Open Discussion 

6th Grade: Parents were sent an email about Bowling on May 2nd with there being no school that day. Chairs are in set 
for the Pizza Party June 7th and Graduation Breakfast June 9th. We are looking for a sponsor for the t-shirts. Wine 
Fundraiser is at the Unwinery April 22nd.  Trying to get a 6th grade field trip about going to Skull Island. Possibly charter 
buses if school buses are not available. 

Mrs. Ross – looking for opportunities for Band to play. Was hoping that they could preform at the Ice Cream 
Social/Basket Raffle/Art Show. This is first year where kids are in band everyday and wants to show off their hard work.  

Meeting Adjourned 6:48 pm 

 


